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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Minutes of Meeting held on 20th October 2021 
Attendees:
KW, PC, MC, EV, RU, VD, TM, JK, CH, 
1. Apologies:
GT, HM, PD, WD, CM, AN
2. Minutes of last meeting held 10th August 2021
All happy with minutes, no further action required.
3. Practice Update
Continuation Of New Ways Of Working Due To COVID 19 

CH discussed the ways in which the practice deliver their service due to Covid pandemic including

· Telephone Consultations with GPs (prior to face to face appointment if needed)

· Choice of F2F or telephone consultation with Nurse Practitioners and Practice Nurses

· One way system in place within the practice to keep patients safe who need to attend

· Promotion of e-consultations, generic e-mail address and prescription e-mail address

· Increased use of text messages (particularly to text fit notes and submit images if required)

· Increased number of telephone lines to attempt to manage the demand on the phone lines

· Clinicians using mobile phones to call out to ensure that as many phone lines are available as possible when patients are trying to ring in

· Restrictions within the practice to adhere to social distancing and infection control guidance

· All procedures are back up and running other than spirometry
Positive feedback was given regarding the HRT check medlink (text) that is being utilised to obtain information without the patient having to attend the practice. 

JK also fed back that flu invites via text message may not be reaching all patients. CH confirmed that there are regular reports that are carried out on the system to identify those that are eligible and they will be contacted by phone or letter if they have not responded to a text message. 

JK also reiterated the importance of face to face appointment for MH issues and CH will discuss further with the clinical team. RU also reiterated the need to increase face to face appointments where possible and informed the group that Healthwatch have reported on Digital Exclusion. 

KW fed back that the covid vaccination clinics a TOE ran very smoothly when she attended. 

Workforce Update
The practice is still experiencing staff sickness absence and isolation periods, however, this has improved since the group  last met. 
Locum GP cover is arranged where possible to ensure appointment capacity is not.
Staff Health & Health Wellbeing 
The practice is working towards the Gold Award for better health at work. The practice will be taking part in various campaigns that the better health at work advocates will be working on. 
4. Community Council Meeting Update
KW attended a recent meeting and the following points were discussed

- Digital exclusion

- Sucide prevention tins that have been provided to local organisations

- Youthwatch working with TEWV

- Launch of Adul Hearing Services 

5. A.O.B. 

RU kindly gave an update in relation to Healthwatch which covered the following:

- HW developing relationship with ICS

- HW are supporting a consultation exercise for TEWV
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